
Covington Quilter’s Guild 

Meeting Minutes from March 5, 2015 

 

 

Kathy Scott (President): Opened the meeting at 6:30.  Only will do Membership and Block of 

the Month due to a busy night with the Auction.  

 

Membership (Leanne Shipley):    

● Welcome to our guests: Sandy Merrigan, Sherri Indell, LaDonna McNeil, and Mary 

McCauley. 

● Welcome our new member: Diane Collins. 

● Badge Prize this month went to Teresa Palmer.    

 

Block of the Month (Mary Ann Baker)  

● Only 4 blocks were returned, so next month bring your blocks of the month from the 

February meeting.  Pattern is on the website if you need one. 

● New block is a disappearing pinwheel.  Pattern is on the website if you need one, and 

there is also a tutorial on Missouri Star Quilt Company. 

● We will have 2 blocks to make this month. 

 

Hugs (Lori George):    

● There will be two challenges this year for Hugs.   

○ One will be making bags for cancer patients to tote their quilts and stuff to/from 

treatments and will use decorator fabric that was donated and has been just 

taking up space.  Kits are available. 

○ The second challenge is to make quilts with disappearing 9-patch blocks or a 

twisted log cabin.  Kits are available. 

○ Challenge quilts must be completely finished by the February 2016 meeting. 

 

 

Important date: 

● In order to enter items in the Quilt Show, must be a member by March 19. 

● In order to be in the directory, must be a member by March 19. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Leanne Shipley 

CQG Secretary 


